From: Bret Fenster

To: Gayla Mullins

Cc: Terese Shade; Michelle Charnoski; Susan Hayes; Sara Hoglund; Tim Nolan
Subject: RE: Texas Imagery Service - New Pricing

Date: Friday, July 6, 2018 8:31:15 AM

Collin County will participate in FY2019.

We appreciate the new flat rate!

Bret Fenster, GISP

G.1.S. Supervisor

County of Collin, Texas

972.548.4193

bfenster@collincountytx.gov

Interactive Mapping Website:
http://gismaps.collincountytx.gov/main.html

From: Gayla Mullins [mailto:Gayla.Mullins@twdb.texas.gov]
Sent: July 02, 2018 12:35 PM

To: Bret Fenster

Cc: Terese Shade

Subject: RE: Texas Imagery Service - New Pricing

Dear Bret,

Please reply all with your approval to participate in the Texas Imagery Service for the FY2019 service
period September 1, 2018 — August 31, 2019.

Additionally, DIR will host two webinars for you and your purchasing staff to attend for updated
information about the billing process. The same webinar will be held on July 11 2:00pm and July 18
10:00am. Please ensure your purchasing staff receive this information.

Thank you,
Gayla

Gayla Mullins GISP Program Manager Strategic Mapping Program

Texas Natural Resources Information System 1700 N. Congress Ave. B-40, Austin, TX 78701
office: 512-463-7104 tnris.org

TEXASffl5 FORUM

October 22-26, 2018 [ Austin, Texas

From: Gayla Mullins

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 2:06 PM

To: 'bfenster@collincountytx.gov' <bfenster@collincountytx.gov>
Subject: Texas Imagery Service - New Pricing

June 11, 2018

Collin County

Dear Bret,

Your agency participation in the first year of the Texas Imagery Service subscription contributed to a
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well-designed option for aerial imagery delivery. In appreciation, the state of Texas has revised the
pricing structure for regional and local government. Annual cost of the service is now one flat rate of
$6,000 for local agencies and one flat rate of $15,000 for regional agencies in Texas. State agencies
will remain in the tiered structure based on data usage.

The new annual cost for the Collin County is $6,177.00 for the FY2019* renewal due September 1,
2018. This total includes the 2.95% DIR fee. You may disregard the previous cost estimate you
received in March 2018.

We hope you continue to find this service beneficial for your projects and everyday business needs.
Please feel free to contact Gayla Mullins, TNRIS, via phone 512-463-7104 or email
Gayla.Mullins@twdb.texas.gov if you have any questions.

Best regards,
The TNRIS/DIR Team

ot —
Crvris DIR

*The FY2019 service period is September 1, 2018 — August 31, 2019.
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